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Upcoming Events: 

Aug. 30—Aug. birthday party 

Sept. 2—No school 

Sept. 4—Shelby Soil in kdg 

Sept. 13—4th grade field trip 

 to Johnston Farm 

Sept. 13—Interims 

Sept. 16—BOE meeting 

Sept. 20—Book bills due 

Sept. 26– Fall Pictures 

Sept. 27—Sept. birthday party 

Oct. 23—P/T conferences 

Oct. 30—P/T conferences 

MISSION OF THE SCHOOL: 

Ft. Loramie Elementary will de-
velop character attributes that 
promise a positive learning envi-
ronment. 

GOALS: 

1.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
promote social skills pertaining to 
developing positive relationships. 

2.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
develop accountability in the stu-
dents concerning their educational 
responsibilities.  

My name is Anthony Moeder and I'm excited to join Ft. Loramie Local Schools 
as your School Psychologist. My wife, Emily, and I have two children at home-
-Annemarie and Ephrem. As a native of New Bremen, where we currently re-
side, I have always admired the exceptional quality of our local schools and the 
strong sense of community that defines this area. I am truly grateful for the 
opportunity to contribute to and support the students and families in this dis-
trict. I look forward to working with you all!  

Mr. Anthony Moeder— Psychologist 

Mrs. Kristi Homan— Computers 

Hi, my name is Kristi Homan, and I am so excited to join Ft. Loramie Elemen-
tary this year as a 1st-4th grade computer teacher! This is my ninth year of teach-
ing technology, but my first with elementary! My previous experience includes 
teaching business and technology courses at Covington and Greenville High 
Schools. I am originally from Versailles, but currently live in Minster with my 
husband, Steve, and our four sons – James, Ryan, Samuel & Paul. We enjoy 
attending their activities, and in free time, I like to spend time outside garden-
ing, camping, going on walks, and visiting family and friends! I look forward to 
connecting with all of my students and families this year! 

Book bills are due by September 20th.  Failure to pay book fees will re-
sult in students not participating in field trips. If you need to make ar-
rangements to pay the book bill on a payment plan, please contact the 
elementary principal. 

Students need to be picked up in the designated section.  Students will not be allowed to cross into 
the parking lot to enter any vehicle, nor will they be allowed to go to the street and enter any 
vehicle.  The fir st cars in line will be asked to pull up to the designated white stop line by the 
pre-school doors.  Please pull up to the car in front of you and do not leave big gaps so we can get 
as many cars as we can in.  Stay in a single file line until it is backed up to the roadway, then pro-
ceed into a double line.  You are not permitted to park on the street.  This is for the safety of your 
children.  Thank you for your cooperation in advance.  
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*Flip Flops are not to be worn to school. 

*All medications must be sent to the school office in the original container along with  
 the proper forms found online. 

The intermediate grades (4-6) will be holding their annual fundraiser.  We are trying 
something new, and will be selling items from Nick’s Knacks and Snacks.  It will run 
from Thursday, August 29th to Wednesday, September 11th.  Pick up date for all items 
will be on Wednesday, October 9th from 3:30-5:00 in the elementary cafeteria. 

Fall Picture Day is September 
26th.  All students will be 

photographed. 

Please watch for children getting on 
and off the busses as well as those 

riding/walking to school!! 

Follow us on X: 

@FL_elementary 

Redskin Report can also be 
found on our website at 
www.loramie.k12.oh.us 

Grandparent’s Day will be Friday, 
October 25th at 1:30. 

We Rise to the Challenge: 
Showing Kindness Is Nothing Small 

Thanks to Fort Loramie Education Foundation, we will be implementing Rachel’s Challenge in our building 
this year. 

Rachel’s Challenge was created after the Columbine High School shooting, in honor of Rachel Scott and the 
other victims lost on that terrible day.   

After Rachel’s death, her family discovered that she left behind a legacy of kindness and compassion – 
through her life, her writings, and the people she had reached out to. One after another, stories emerged about 
the profound impact of her simple acts of kindness.  

Rachel was energized by people. This love expressed itself in an outgoing personality and a heartfelt compas-
sion for people in need. Rachel learned the power of simple compliments and acts of kindness at an early age. 
In school, she deliberately reached out to three groups of people and wrote about it in her diary. She wrote, “I 
want to reach out to those with special needs because they are often overlooked. I want to reach out to those 
who are new in school because they don’t have any friends yet. And I want to reach out to those who are 
picked on or put down by others.”  

Our goal is to show more kindness and compassion to each other and make a difference in each other’s lives.  
We have assemblies and fun activities planned, as well as daily lessons, about kindness and compassion.  We 
look forward to Rising to the Challenge! 

“Compassion is the greatest form of love humans have to offer. I have this theory that if one person can go out of their way to 
show compassion, then it will start a chain reaction of the same. People will never know how far a little kindness can go.” 

-Rachel Scott 


